

418 Oak Avenue Aurora, Illinois 60506 Phone: 630-897-0084 Fax: 630-897-3536

March 9, 2023

Unitarian Universalist Society of Geneva 102 S 2nd St, PO Box 107 Geneva, IL 60134-2712

Dear Friends,

Thank you so much for your generous donation of \$1,028.83 to support our programming at Mutual Ground. Your support means so much to us and allows our brave clients to know that they are not alone, and that there are people who care.

For more than 47 years, our agency has worked toward a mission of providing education, awareness, and life-changing services that empower individuals, families, and communities to end the cycle of domestic and sexual violence. With the recent addition of our substance use and addiction services, we are helping more individuals than ever.

Mutual Ground's programs focus on prevention, safety, and healing. When a victim is faced with domestic or sexual violence they can obtain emergency shelter, counseling, legal advocacy, or any of our support services - we are there for them with your help. And now, clients can also obtain life-saving, and life-changing, outpatient services for any type of substance use problem. We are extending our service net wider into the community to help as many people as possible, and we are proud of our accomplishments.

Please accept this message of gratitude from the Mutual Ground Board, staff, volunteers and, most importantly, our clients. Your donation makes a real difference in helping us provide free, confidential services to victims of domestic and sexual violence and substance abuse when they need it most. Thank you!

With gratitude,

Michelle Meyer

Kathy Melone Advancement Director

Mutual Ground is a non-profit organization under IRS Code Section 501© (3). Your donation may be tax deductible. For your benefit and as required by law, we state that Mutual Ground did not provide any goods or services in consideration, in whole or in part, for this contribution.

Y**Y**Y GENEVA

